- PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF MEETING

You are invited to attend a 2021-2022 Budget Workshop to be
held at Station 51, 930 E. Christopher Creek Loop. The dates
will be Saturday May 15*from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm and Tuesday
May 4% from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.

Some or all of the Christopher Kohl’s Fire District Governing
Board may be attending an informational Budget Workshop. No
Christopher Kohl’s Fire District business or discussions will take
place among CKFD Board members.

If you have any questions, please contact Chief Robert Lockhart
at 928-478-4011. '



